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April 30, 2019 
 
 
Robert Kennedy 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kennedy, 
 
This letter is to clarify the process of updating Roseville Electric Utility’s Integrated Resource Plan (IRP). 
 
Roseville Electric Utility’s 2018 IRP was adopted by City Council on June 20, 2018.  Section 2 outlines 
Roseville’s IRP process, including updating the IRP at least once every five years after adoption by our 
City Council. Roseville Electric Utility staff will communicate to City Council and public any factors which 
may necessitate an update and resubmission of the IRP ahead of the 5 year cycle, as described in 
Section 2.4. 
 
Roseville Electric Utility hopes this clarifies what it believes is its 2018 IRP report’s current and future 
intended compliance with SB 350 and specifically PU Code 9621, with an IRP update at least once every 
5 years. Please contact me if the Energy Commission requires further information or clarification.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Siao 
Electric Resources Analyst 
Roseville Electric Utility 

Roseville Electric Utility 

2090 Hilltop Circle 

Roseville, California 95747-9704 

Reliable Energy.  Dependable Service. 




